
 

 

 

 

Between January and July 1964, the U.S. Navy 
moved its detachment at West Mallings to RAF 
Mildenhall. This provided the U.S. Navy with a vital 
air link between land-based units in the U.K. and 
naval ships at sea. The link made the Navy unit at 
RAF Mildenhall the oldest unit until it was 
disestablished February 1, 2006. 
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